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12 January 2023 
 
 
Re: Request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
 
Thank you for your request for information, which was received by the Nottinghamshire 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner on 20 December 2022. 
 
INFORMATION REQUESTED 
 
Please provide information on what safety funds or support in any form, have been made 
for the people of Retford and Bassetlaw. With regards to people who walk and cycle of all 
ages and abilities.  
 
RESPONSE 
Under S 1 (1) (a) of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA), I can confirm that the 
Nottinghamshire Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner does hold the information 
you have requested. 
 
Please find below answers to your questions:- 
 
The budget plan for Bassetlaw in relation to Safer Streets (Round 4) funding is shown 
below. These interventions will benefit ‘people who walk and cycle of all ages and abilities’.  
 
 

Row Labels Total 

Safer Street Wardens – Hi Visible patrols £229,992 

Signage and messaging – To increase Awareness of CCTV 
presence 

£8,000 

Street Lighting – to make the target area feel safer £40,000 

VAWG training (Stand by Her License Premises) -  increase 
awareness 

£12,000 

   

 £289,992 
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As part of the Make Notts Safe Community Chest grants awarded in September 2022 the 
following two Parish Councils received £2,347 PCC grant funding to purchase an interactive 
speed sign for their respective villages. The Two parish councils were North and South 
Wheatley Parish Council and Treswell with Cottam Parish Council. 
 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your interest in the Nottinghamshire 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner. 
 
Should you have any further enquiries concerning this matter, please write or contact the 
Freedom of Information Officer on telephone number 0115 8445998 or e-mail 
officepcc@notts.police.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Emma Lau 
Business Support Officer (Transparency) 
Office of the Nottinghamshire Police and Crime Commissioner 
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